The Arkansas State Board of Registered Interior Designers will hold a public hearing to review proposed revisions to the Board’s
Rules and Regulations. The topics of discussion will include, but not be limited to, continuing education requirements, rules of
conduct and revised fee schedule. Interested parties are encouraged to attend and participate in the discussion that will result
in a new proposal package to be presented to the Arkansas Legislative Council Subcommittee on Administrative Rules and
Regulations. Public comment to the new proposed rule revisions will be held on Monday, August 18, 2008. The meeting will be
held from 11:30 a.m. until 1:00 p.m. in the conference room at Pulaski Bank located at 11100 Financial Centre Parkway in Little
Rock. Written comments should be made no later than Thursday, August 14, 2008 and may be mailed to ASBRID, P O Box
250220, Little Rock, AR 72225-0220, or e-mailed to asridboard@gmail.com. A copy of the document may be obtained by calling
Cynthia Hawkins at 501-372-2900 x229. A Copy of the Rules and Regulations may also be viewed at www.sos.arkansas.gov. The
Public Comment period will end August 19, 2008.
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